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Tasburgh Parish Council Planning Committee Meeting 
Tuesday 3rd March 2020 in the Village Hall Committee Room 

 

Present:       Jill Casson 
 Brian Hill 
 Geoff Merchant  
 Adrienne Watts   
 Preston Thomas  
                     Tina Eagle (Parish Clerk) 
    
Members of the Public Present: None  
       
1. Election of Chair  

Jill Casson, proposed by Adrienne Watts seconded, Brian Hill all in favour. 
 

2. Declarations of interest 
None received 

 
3. Public participation and exchange of information. 

None made. 
 

4.   To consider Planning Application 2020/0270 
      Location: Hillcrest Low Road Tasburgh Norfolk NR15 1AR 
      Proposal: Single storey front extension.   

Keith Read and Adrienne Watts had viewed the plans, visited the site and met with the 
owner. The proposal was to replace the existing porch making it bigger. The design of the 
plans had no impact on loss of light or overshadowed neighbouring properties.  

 
It was agreed to recommend approval proposed by Adrienne Watts, seconded Preston 
Thomas, all in favour.  

 
5.  To consider response to Greater Norwich Local Plan Reg 18 Draft Consultation 

It was reported that South Norfolk District Council are looking to produce a separate plan 
for smaller villages consisting of 44 ‘village clusters’ to provide 1,200 new developments. 
This plan is due to come out for consultation by the end of the year.  
 
Without knowing how this is going to affect Tasburgh it was agreed there was insufficient 
information to be able to submit any comments of significant value at this present time, 
proposed by Geoff Merchant, seconded Brian Hill all in favour.  

 
6.   Councillor/s to take planning applications 

It was agreed that Jill Casson and Adrienne Watts would receive the planning applications 
for the meeting on 17th March 2020   

 
      The meeting closed at 7.18 pm 


